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WHY WE NEED GOOD FACILITIES 
 
 

 
 
The stag, resident on Rainbow Deer Farm in Gippsland, on the front cover (above) is peacefully eating 
some pellets.  Only the day before, he had tangled himself in electric fencing wire.  Ross Lawrence, 
fortunately, had the facilities in which to safely handle such a delicate procedure - handling a stag 
towards the end of the rut in full antler. 
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